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On Sunday April 24th our Chapter held its annual Spring Judging School 

at Dylan Stahl’s “All Collector Auto LLC” in Bedford.  As he has in the 

past Dylan opens up his business for us with open arms to hold this 

event at his beautiful facility. We had 17 attendees present. 

Our judging chairman Bill Bryan organized the school in such a way 

that there would only be two Corvettes to Judge. We had two 

awesome Corvettes. A 1958 owned by Robert Gavigan and Dylan’s 

1967.  The purpose of this school was to help those in attendance, 

especially the ‘new inexperienced” judges to understand the NCRS 

Flight judging process. Bill achieved this by dividing the group up into 

two smaller groups each led by a more experienced judge. Bill led one 

group on the ’58 and Chairman Don Geary led the other on the ’67. We 

had all morning to go through the process, so there was no pressure 

time wise and everyone had plenty of opportunity to ask questions 

while going through the judging process using the official NCRS 

Judging Scoring Sheets. 

After lunch Bill passed out the latest NCRS Standard Deduction 

Guidelines dated February 2022 and briefly went over them with 

everyone.  Those in attendance were able to earn 3 judging points on 

the day. 

Morning coffee & donuts were provided by our Chapter and thanks to 

Don and Norm for picking them up and bringing them to the event. 

Lunch and refreshments were provided by our hosts Dylan, his sister 

Morgan and his daughter Khloe. 

Both of the Corvettes earned a Top Flight. Congratulations to the 

owners. 

The Chapter would certainly like to thank everyone who came out on 

the beautiful spring day. Especially, Bill Bryan for his hard work and 

dedication in providing our Chapter with another great judging school. 



Also, a special thanks again to the car owners and our gracious host 

and PTSC member Dylan Stahl. 

Finally, thanks to our Chapter Secretary Jim Wainwright for taking the 

time to put together the lengthy 8 page “Standard Deductions 

Guidelines” packet for everyone to take home. 

As mentioned earlier it was a great day weather wise and it was nice 

to see everyone. We even had a couple first timers there. 

If you missed this event, you really missed a great opportunity to learn 

the judging process step-by-step and hands-on! Keep in mind that this 

event was a “judging school” and not a judging meet. 

Hope to see more of you at our future PTSC Chapter events! 

Jimmy 

 


